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To AL WMCI Families,

Student Council fees are being implemented yearly, again, in order to offset
costs for student activities throughout the year. Some of these activities
include, but are not limited to, gym blasts, dances, seasonal activities,
special events, Morton Cup, Christmas dinner, Race Day, and philanthropic
endeavors (community food cupboard, Christmas hampers, Movember,
Terry Fox, etc.).

To maintain the fees at $25/student, we will continue to do fundraisers
throughout the year. We appreciate your understanding and submission of
these fees as soon as possible. As a student council, we look forward to
providing many more memorable occasions for our student body.

A great new option has come to WMCI! We now have e-transfer. If you
would like to pay any of your child(ren)’s fees this way, please e-transfer the
exact amount to: wmcistudentcouncil@pcsdonline.ca. Make sure that you indicate
in the subject what the transfer is for (ie: student fee, sports fee, etc.) We
also accept cash to the front office, and cheques can be made payable to
WMCI Student Council.

Sincerely,

Student Council
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